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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 20 March 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Could you please advise when the plan to update the council aerial maps 

is? The last date was apparently January 2021. Kapiti has changed a lot in 
the last 3 years and this old maps data is not a fair reflection or 
representation of the current state of Kapiti Coast.  

 
Kāpiti Coast District Council updates the aerial imagery for the district every four 
years and the next planned update is Summer 2024/25. 

 
2. Have you considered using any 3rd party imaging companies that can 

update the maps in realtime or on a more frequent basis? 
 

In the past, Kāpiti Coast District Council has not considered using any 3rd party 
imaging companies that can update the maps in realtime or on a more frequent 
basis. 

 
Historically, Kāpiti Coast District Council has worked in collaboration with other 
Councils in the Wellington region to choose a common aerial imagery supplier. 
Planning for the combined 2024/25 aerial imagery collection has not yet begun 
with the other Wellington Councils but when it does, Kāpiti Coast District 
Council will bring to the table the possibility of updating our aerial imagery using 
3rd party imaging companies that can update the maps in realtime or on a 
more frequent basis. We agree that updating the Council’s aerial imagery on a 
more frequent basis is desirable. 
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Ngā mihi, 
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services    
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū     
 




